

## Texas Board of Nursing

333 Guadalupe Street, Ste. 3-460, Austin, Texas 78701 Phone: (512) 305-7400 Fax: (512) 305-7401 www.bon.texas.gov

Katherine A. Thomas, MN, RN, FAAN Executive Director

May 15, 2014

KATHY ROBERTSON P.O. BOX 242 ALBA, TX 75410

Dear Ms. Robertson:

Our file reflects that all requirements of the Order of the Board entered on August 1, 2013, have been met.

Should you wish to reinstate your nurse licensure compact privilege(s), you will need to complete and return the Sworn Declaration of Primary State of Residence form that can be found on the Board's website (www.bon.texas.gov) under "Verification & Licensing" then under "Download other Paper Applications and Forms," or directly at the following link: <a href="http://www.bon.texas.gov/olv/pdfs/declare-psr.pdf">http://www.bon.texas.gov/olv/pdfs/declare-psr.pdf</a>

Good luck in any future endeavors and should you have any questions, please contact me at (512) 305-7667.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Hudson

Monitoring Investigator

auten Huden

204